
CITY OF SHERWOOD 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

Fiber and Associated Material Listing 
Bids Due 10:00 AM, August 30, 2021 

Invitation to Bid 
 

Sherwood Broadband to provide commercial and residential broadband services to our 
community. We have a need to purchase materials for the construction and installation of our 
broadband utility.   

A complete copy of the Invitation to Bid (“ITB”) is available on the City’s website at: 
http://www.sherwoodoregon.gov/bids. Currently, we are only accepting electronic bids. Bids to be 
submitted with the subject line “FTTH Material List.” Bids are due by the 10:00 am (PST) deadline 
on August 30, 2021. Material description includes conduit, fiber cable, vaults, cabinets and 
miscellaneous components, equipment and materials. 

To ensure that all bidders receive the same information, questions for this project will only 
be accepted through email. Questions should be emailed to Rich Sattler at 
sattlerr@sherwoodoregon.gov. All questions and responses will be posted on the City’s website 
for interested parties to review. The City will remove the name of the firm and person asking each 
question. Questions will typically be responded to within two business days. Deadline for 
questions will be August 19, 2021 at 12:00 pm (PST). 
 
 
Publish in DJC on August 13, 2021 and August 16, 2021. 
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